
 Class 4 Newsletter  

Autumn Term – 06/09/2019 
 
 

This Week 
We have had a fantastic start to the year. All the children have settled quickly into the class 

routines and have strived to do their best in all the activities undertaken so far. In English, we have 
focussed on our handwriting and punctuation to establish a good foundation. In Maths, we have 

worked on times tables and a few key skills. In RE, we have written prayers of thankfulness that can 
be read at lunchtime before eating our food. In Art, we began to use some of the key skills for this 

term. In Computing, we established our Online Safety rules. In PE, we began our netball unit.  

Meet Mr B 
On Monday 9th September at 6pm, I am holding a 

welcome meeting in our classroom. This is an opportunity 
for me to relay some key information for the upcoming 

academic year. 

Please make it a priority to attend as there are several 
changes this year to some of the regular patterns of 

school life. 

Important Dates 
 

Mon 9th Sep: Meet Mr B @ 6pm 
Fri 4th Oct: PTA Non-uniform (bring a 
tombola prize 
Thur 10th Oct: Mr B’s 30th birthday! 
Fri 11th Oct: PTA Bingo @ St Bernard’s 
Church from 6pm 
Fri 18th Oct: Break for half term @ 
3:15pm 
Tue 29th Oct: Re-open @ 8:55am 
Mon 25th Nov: Whole School Cinema 
night 
Wed 4th Dec: PTA Christmas Fayre 
Thur 19th Dec: Pantomime Visit 
Fri 20th Dec: Close for holidays @ 2pm 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for LOVE goes to Evie 

who shows her love for others by how she cares for them.  
The CURRICULUM award is for Cole for his fantastic 
recount of the Summer holidays, using this as his first 

opportunity to shine. 

Behaviour 
All children have made an excellent start to Class 4. Their 
attitude to learning and desire to follow the established 
rules has been very encouraging. I hope this will continue. 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday.  
Mr Bateman 


